
AROUND THE TOWN (Cont. ) 
Hudson's Bay Staff House and Mr, and Mrs, 
Yaromy left on their wedding trip to Kenora 
and to Brandon, Manitoba, For travelling 
irs, Yaromy wore a Charcoal wool suit with 
Short jacket, batwing sleeves and a pleated 
skirt, Her accessories were all of pink and 
charcoal and she wore a gardenia corsage. 

In addition to the shower held by Mrs, 
Steve Keller September 7th, Mrs. Yaromy was 
also feted at Another surprise miscellaneous 
shower prior to her mrriage on September - 
<Oth, when Mrs, Reg Fawcett was hostess, 
assisted by’Mrs, Al Regis and Mrs, Al McColl, 
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RECREATION FLYER 
PUPPETRY DEMONSTRATION 

Tomorrow night, September 30th at 8:00 
pem., Mr, Merten will be holding this dem 
onstration in the large meeting room of 
the Recreation Centre. We would like any~ 
one interested in this field of art to 
attend, We are anxious to find people in 
our Community who could assist in our pro- 
gramme by teaching a class in puppetry, 
Make sure you turn out, 

LADIES! TUMBLING CLASS nh 
Every Tuesday and Thursday nights at 

8:30 our group will get back into action, 
The starting night will be Tuesday, Oct, 
4th, and the place for our work-outs will 
be th: High School, Hope to see you there, 
Instructors for the season will be Mrs, 
Jackie Reid and Mr, Bill Megraw, 

HOE: DOWN, GhuS 
Yes folk dancing, square dancing and 

fun for all who will get out to the High 
School on the second and fourth Saturday of 
each month from 8:00 until 11:30 p.m, 
This year looks as though there will be 
additional interest, as there is going to 
be inter-town get-togethers throughout the 
season, 

WHAT RACQUETTE ARE YOU IN? 
When speaking of racquettes we always 

refer to badminton, Badminton this year 
points to one of the most popular indoor 
sports on the North Shore. We extend an 
invitation to everyone interested to join on 
Wednesday. Beginners welcome} Coffee will be 
Served at 9:30 p.m, 
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VOLLEY BALL PLAYERS 

We hope that as much interest as 
shown last year in this game, still 
remains. Our first night's get-together 
to pick teams will be Monday, October 
3rd, at 8:15 pem. This will be for those 
not attending school, If there is a 
group of students wishing to challenge 
our teams throughout the season, we would 
be glad to have them do so, 

BASKET BALL MEN 
All those interested in playing 

basket ball on a senior team this year, 
or even want to come out for fun, 
give your names to Jack Dawson or Al 
Harrison, From here, a suitable night 
will be chosen to practise. 

TENNIS CLUB 
At this tine we wish to congratulate 

the members of this Club this year for 
their interest and participation in the 
sport. We hope to see you all out again 
next season, 

NOTICE : 
In order to bring our files and 

records up to date, it would be apprec- 
lated if all organizations would notify 
the Recreation Office of their new slate . 
of officers, 
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TURKEY AND CHICKEN BINGO DATE CHANGED NED 
Bingo enthusiasts are ‘reminded that 

the Thanksgiving Turkey and Chicken 
Bingo originally scheduled for October 
7th has been changed to Saturday, October 
Sth in St. Martin's Church basement, 
commencing at 6:00 pem. 

Every bird given away will be a Grade 
A family size fowl and guaranteed to 
please the most discriminating palate, 
Some 30 to 40 lucky players will take 

_ home a bird and it-could very well be 
you this’ time, 

Keep that date open - Saturday, Oct, 
Sth - for an evening of profitable and 
rewarding entertainment, 

If You are going to be busy on the 8th 
you can take in the Bingo to be held 
Friday evening, Sept, 30th in the 
Schreiber Guild Hall at 8:00 p.m,


